
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

One of our school values is courage. Having the courage to do the right thing and to push yourselves out of your  
comfort zone can lead to some uncomfortable feelings initially 
before developing into that sense of achievement and pride.  

 
I  am extremely proud of our Year 6s over the past couple of 
weeks. They have actively sought various ways to improve 

school life. One of these is by giving up some of their 
lunchtimes to run clubs for the younger pupils on the  

Cornwallis Site initially. These are going to be introduced in 
assembly on Monday and will start on Monday lunchtime. The 
Year 6s are starting with: art club; games club; bracelet making 
club and choir club. These will be further developed over the 

coming term.  
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 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles  Ramon Jayden Lena 

Octopus  Maisie Hazel S Jovan 

Seahorses Dawid Lilley-Anne Joshy 

Starfish Levi Harry L Charlie 

Lobsters Chloe Reggie Isabelle 

Sealions Caoimhe Arookshaya Naziah 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Talha 

3 Oak Elisha 

4 Cherry Damian 

4 Willow Thea 

5 Birch Cooper 

5 Rowan Logan 

6 Pine Scarlett 

6 Ash Megan 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Tuesday 28th  
January 

 
3.40pm Year 6 (current 

Year 5) residential meeting 
 

Wednesday 29th 
January 

 
9.00am Year 6 (current 

Year 5) residential meeting 
 

Mon 3rd—9th  
February 

 
Open events 

9.30am 
5.00pm 

Mental Health Week 

w/c 17th 
February 

  Half-term 

Thursday 6th 
March 

  World Book Day 

Friday 21st March   Red Nose Day 

14th April—25th 
April 

  Easter Break 

Monday 28th April   
INSET DAY 

School Closed 

Thursday  
1st May 

School Closed for  
Local Elections 

School Open  

World Book Day  
 

On Thursday 6th March we 
will be celebrating World 

Book Day. This is  
an opportunity to  
promote reading  

throughout the school.  
 

Last year we ran a number of competitions  
within school. 

 
This year we will be giving children the  

opportunity to dress up as a character from a 
book. Please do not go out and buy anything  
special. Over the next few weeks we will be  

giving you some simple ideas to create.  
 

If your child does not want to participate, they are 
welcome to come to school in their own clothes. 

Year 5  
 

We have great plans for when the Year 
5s go into Year 6. Each year we take the 

new Year 6s away on a residential to 
Willersley Castle in Matlock,  

Derbyshire.  
 

To find out more about the trip we are 
holding two parent information 
meetings to share information - 

Tuesday 28th at 3.40pm and  
Wednesday 29th at 9.00am. 

 
 
 



 

 

 

Allsorts Magazine  
 
 

Here is the link to the Jan/March (half-term) 
digital version of Allsorts Magazine.  

 
There are lots of attraction to visit, services 

and articles to help your family. You can view 
this issue on the website 

www.allsortsmag.com or on their Facebook 
page too.  

 
https://bit.ly/ALLSORTS_JANMARCH 

(you may have to copy and paste in to your 
browser)  
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